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15th February 23’ 

 

Re: Turkey-Syria Earthquake 

Dear Park Lane Family,  

You will all be aware of the appalling situation in Turkey and Syria following the devastating 
earthquake. As a part of the Griffin Schools Trust Family, we would like to show our support, 
in a small way, in contributing towards the recovery operation.  

We understand that times are hard at the moment. However, if you could spare any amount 
of money for this cause, we know that this will be gratefully received, and our children will 
feel that they have contributed to this humanitarian effort. A Just Giving Page has been 
established where you can kindly donate: https://gofund.me/23a3a637. 

The people of Turkey and Syria are always in our thoughts during this tragic time and our 
hearts go out to them. We thank you, as always, for your continued support and should you 
want to talk to anybody surrounding this matter, please know that we are always here to 
listen, and offer help, in any way that we can.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

C Clare 
Executive Head  

 
 


